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Chuck Emmett

From: Perch Base Communications [perch-base@cox.net]
Sent: Sunday, January 08, 2012 8:09 AM
Subject: Flash Traffic #1-3_2012 - Awards Banquet is Not Far Off

Perch Base USSVI 

Flash Traffic - 01/08/2012                  #1-3_2012 

 
Awards Banquet is Not Far Off     
===============================================================
================ 
Shipmates, we have just three weeks before our annual Awards Banquet on January 28. 
This banquet has all the makings of being our best one ever. Don't forget that the 
deadline for getting in your checks (for $18 per person) is by the Base meeting on 
January 14. Send checks to our membership chairman, Rick Simmons, but make sure 
they are made out to "Perch Base" and not made out to Rick. 

See you at the Base meeting and the Awards Banquet.  

 

Chuck Emmett 
Communications Officer 
Perch Base USSVI, Phoenix, AZ 
communications@perch-base.org 
 
 

 


